
Office of the Controller of Examinations
UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR, SRINAGAR

(NAAC Accredited A+)

N O T I C E

It is hereby notified for the information of all candidates of UG 3rd

Semester, Batch 2023, who are unable to appear in the examination

scheduled for tomorrow, i.e., 31.12.2024, due to inclement weather or

snowfall, that they must submit an application to the Office of the

Controller of Examinations via email on ce@uok.edu.in, duly endorsed

by the concerned College Principal, no later than 02.01.2025.

The examination for the said paper will be conducted afresh after the

conclusion of the ongoing examinations.

Sd/-

Assistant Controller

(Conduct)

F(Conduct-UG)CE/KU/24
Dated: 30.12.2024


